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Scholarship Opportunities at Saint Kentigern College 
 
Saint Kentigern College is a leading, independent, co-educational Presbyterian secondary school in 
Auckland, and we offer scholarship opportunities for students who would be entering the College in Year 
9, in 2023 and beyond.  
 
Our goal of enabling exceptional students from all walks of life to achieve their dreams is rooted in the 
Presbyterian notion of wanting to contribute to society and seeking to help others to aspire and achieve. 
It is how we can help make a difference to the world. 
 
We are really keen to reach out far and wide to young people who: 

• demonstrate excellence in any area  
• would uphold the Saint Kentigern values  
• have an outstanding attitude  
• have a clear vision of how they see themselves in the future and the contribution they would like 

to make to the world 
 
Scholarships are available for up to 100% of tuition and boarding. 
 
Applications close on Friday 25 March 2022. 
 
For more information about applying for a Scholarship to Saint Kentigern College, visit our website at 
https://www.saintkentigern.com/college/apply/scholarships/  or email Holly in our Admissions Team at 
skc_admissions@saintkentigern.com 
 
We are really looking forward to hearing from you and receiving your application. 
 

 
 
Holly Smith (Ms) 
Director of Admissions  
Saint Kentigern College 
09 577 0749 
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